
Northern Aquatic Services 
1061 240

th
 street Dresser WI 54009 715-495-5252 cell 715-755-3507 home/office 

Professional Aquatic Weed Control Services  
 

Dear Lake Shore Property Owner, 3/31/2021   

 
The intent of this letter is to notify you that the Callahan-Mud Lake Protective Association 

(CMLPA) has hired Northern Aquatic Services, an herbicide application company, to treat 

Eurasian watermilfoil (EWM), a non-native, invasive aquatic plant species in Callahan and Mud 

Lakes. The Wisconsin DNR has issued a permit to treat roughly 4.0 acres of EWM in Callahan 

Lake; and roughly 11.5 acres of EWM in Mud Lake. The Trade Name herbicide to be used to 

treat EWM is Shredder Amine 4. This herbicide has been labeled for aquatic use by the 

Environmental Protection Agency.  Any water usage restrictions for the treated area will be 

posted on yellow signs in the treated areas.    

 

You may view a copy of the application at the following website: 

https://leapsllc.com/index.php/callahan-lake-protective-association-callahan-mud-lakes/    

 

Questions concerning the treatment can be directed to Denny Toll, President of the CMLPA at 

239-395-4348, Northern Aquatic Services at 715-495-5252, Tyler Mesalk of the Wisconsin DNR 

at 715- 416-5066, or Dave Blumer from Lake Education and Planning Services at 715-642-0635. 

A chemical fact sheet and herbicide label is available upon request. Management actions would 

be completed between ice out and June 15, 2021.            

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Dale Dressel 

Northern Aquatic Services 
 

https://leapsllc.com/index.php/callahan-lake-protective-association-callahan-mud-lakes/


 
 

Figure 1: 2021 EWM management areas in Mud Lake 
 

 
Figure 2: 2021 EWM management areas in Callahan Lake 


